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United Airlines Pilots Approve New Contract  

ROSEMONT (Ill.) – Today, the United Master Executive Council (MEC), represented by the Air Line 

Pilots Association, Int’l (ALPA), reported 82.0% percent of United Airlines pilots voted in favor of a new 

comprehensive working agreement that adds more than $10B of value to the existing contract. 97.37% 

percent of eligible pilots participated in the ballot. 

“This industry-leading contract brings substantial benefits to our pilots and could not have happened 

without their unity and steadfast resolve,” said MEC Chair Capt. Garth Thompson. “I am proud that our 

pilot group will be recognized for their contributions to the company’s success. United Airlines cannot 

thrive without the hard work of its labor groups.” 

The new agreement includes an industry-leading increase in pay rates over the life of the contract, as well 

as quality of work-life and work rule improvements, sick leave, long-term disability and vacation 

improvements, and an increase to retirement benefits for United’s 16,000 pilots. 

The contract is effective on September 29, 2023 and becomes amendable on September 30, 2027. 

For more information visit UPA23.com 

### 

Founded in 1931, ALPA is the largest airline pilot union in the world and represents over 75,000 pilots at 

43 U.S. and Canadian airlines, including the 16,000 pilots at United Airlines. Visit the United ALPA 

website at alpa.org/ual or follow us on Twitter @UnitedPilots. 

 

CONTACT: UAL MEC Media, 847-292-1708 or Unitedpilots@alpa.org 
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